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From: Neroni, Olga <ONeroni@hodgsonruss.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 11:25 AM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request - Bids/Contracts - Wright Pierce Engineering 
 
Dear Mr. McCracken: 
  
I hereby submit a FOIL request to the Erie County Water Authority for all bids submitted by and 
contracts with Wright Pierce Engineering for the period of June 1, 2019 to present. I ask that responsive 
documents be transmitted electronically to this address.  
  
Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  
  
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
  
Best Regards, 
  

Olga J. Neroni 
Legal Assistant 
Hodgson Russ LLP 

Tel:  518.433.2441 
Fax:  518.465.1567 
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